

Surface Transportation Board Washington, D.C. 20423-0001

Office of Public Assistance, Governmental Affairs and Compliance

October 2, 2012

Mr. James Lamb P.O. Box 480340 Fort Lauderdale, FL 33348-0340

Dear Mr. Lamb,

I am writing on behalf of the Surface Transportation Board's (Board's) Office of Public Assistance, Governmental Affairs and Compliance. My office is responsible for administering the requirements to obtain a Practitioners Licenses and maintaining the records of those that have received a license. A Practitioners License issued by the Board allows non-attorneys to practice and represent third parties before the Board.

This letter is to confirm that your Practitioners License, issued on September 24, 1999, is currently in good standing. Please let me know if you have further questions.

Sincerely,

Brian O'Boyle Section Chief.

Rail Customer & Public Assistance

Dun Bufe